
HB 2801 -- SOLID WASTE PERMITS

SPONSOR: Haffner

The bill specifies that once approval of the detailed site
investigation for a solid waste disposal area has been granted by
the Department of Natural Resources, the permit process must be
suspended until the Department has completed and published an
update of the statewide solid waste management plan. This
provision only applies to applications that have not received
detailed site investigation approvals before August 28, 2024.


